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                     Northern Kentucky Cooperative for Educational Services, Inc.

 
Executive Director’s Report – March 2015
Intent to Participate 

District “Intent to Participate” forms were distributed at the February Board of Directors meeting.  The forms indicate services to be provided and considered by local districts.  Diversity service opportunities are new for this upcoming school year.  Diversity Services will be provided by Jerome Bowles as an independent contractor with each interested district.  

All forms need to be returned to NKCES on or before March 13th.  This will permit NKCES to draft a tentative budget to be considered by the full board of directors.  
KSBA Regional Board of Education Member Training Opportunities

The following dates are opportunities for local board of education members to receive training for KSBA.  Thank you to the Erlanger Independent School District for partnering with KSBA and NKCES to provide these opportunities for board members.  KSBA is managing the registration process for these opportunities.

March 14, 2015

May 9, 2015
Content Leadership Networks
The next ISLN meeting is scheduled to meet on Friday, March 13th at Gateway Community and Technical College.  The March Science Content Leadership Network will meet on Monday, March 23rd at Delta.  The Social Studies Content Leadership Network will meet on Friday, March 20th at Gateway Community and Technical College. 
Please notify NKCES if revisions to the membership lists are needed throughout the school year in order to keep accurate email distribution lists for the networks.  

High Impact Instruction

Monday and Tuesday, March 9-10, NKCES sponsored and hosted “High Impact Instruction” from the Jim Knight Associates from Kansas City for local districts.  This professional learning opportunity was a follow up from the Instructional Coaching Institute from the fall of 2014.  This opportunity was requested from the Professional Development committee.  80 representatives from the NKY region attending and participated in this outstanding professional learning opportunity.  
The Leader in Me Update
NKCES was a partner organization for the Leader In Me Kentucky Symposium.  The Kentucky Symposium occurred in Bowling Green on March 3-4.  NKCES attended the event and visited two elementary schools to observe the Leader in Me process in action.  In addition, if districts are interested in attending a similar event in Columbus, Ohio on March 24-25, please contact Curtis Hall at NKCES.  Currently, there are four administrators from our region attending the Columbus Symposium.  
Upcoming Events/Meetings

Professional Development Committee – Thursday, March 19

April NKCES Board of Directors Meeting – Wednesday, April 15
Member Districts


Beechwood Independent • Bellevue Independent • Boone County • Bracken County


Campbell County • Covington Independent


Dayton Independent • Erlanger-Elsmere Independent • Ft. Thomas Independent


  Gateway Community and Technical College • Kenton County�Ludlow Independent • Newport Independent • Northern Kentucky University • Pendleton County


            Silver Grove Independent • Southgate Independent • Walton-Verona Independent • Williamstown Independent








“Cooperation Makes It Possible”

5516 East Alexandria Pike

Cold Spring, KY  41076
Phone:  (859) 442-8600     Fax:  (859) 442-4593

